
 
 

 

Employee’s Student, School to School 

Transportation Request 
 

 
Cleveland City Schools is providing transportation for students of CCS 
employees from school to school as a courtesy as long as there is capacity on 

the school buses to offer the service. 
 

Transportation for your child will begin on August 21, 2017. We need two 
weeks to settle in and see just what buses have room to accommodate this 
group of students. 

 
Be aware that this service does not extend to extracurricular activities at other 

schools.  
 
Please fill out the attached form and return it to Transportation via the Pony 

that runs on Tuesdays and Fridays.  
 
Thank you, 

 
 

 
HAL TAYLOR 
Director of Operations  

 
4300 Mouse Creek Road NW, Cleveland, Tennessee 37312 

Phone: 423-472-9576  Fax: 423-339-2825   clevelandschools.org 

 
                                                                                                                
 Date____________________, 2017 

 

Employee’s Student, School to School Transportation Request 

 

Employee Name_______________________   School _________________________ 

Position Held ____________________ Contact #: ____________________________ 

Student Name __________________________ School _________________________ 

 
For Office Use: Bus #: _________ To begin: ____________________________ 
 



 


